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AUGUST BIRTHDAYS 
 
 
8/1 – Ed Gott   8/2 – Jan Saucier 
8/3 – Mary Baker   8/9 – Ruth Bundrick 
8/10 – Jane Spires   8/12 – Melanie Richardson 
8/12 – Christopher Owings 8/13 – Nathaniel Fryfogle 
8/15 – Cathy Gaines  8/15 – Kathy Smith 
8/18 – Miriam McCoy  8/21 – Torrence Richmond 
8/22 – Roland Frick  8/23 – Richard Smith Jr. 
8/24 – Hunter Stewart   8/25 – Scott Milligan 
8/25 – Wesley Crosby  8/30 – Hayley Runion 
8/31 – Chuck Thompson 
 
 
 

AUGUST ANNIVERSARIES 
 
8/9 – Mary & Gary Baker 
8/9 – Marilyn & Jim Potts 
8/10 – Traci & Jody Gilden 
8/14 – Carol & Craig Dalrymple 
8/18 – Sharon & Jody Taylor 
8/29 – Sabrina & Jerry Free 
8/30 - Gay & Randy Keisler 
 



  
 

PRAYER REQUESTS 
 
 
The United Methodist Church, our country, the people of Ukraine, families of 
Charles Adams, Kimberly Adams, Becky Addy, Dick Addy, Margaret Anne, Patty 
Bennet, Janice Bisby, Randy Bishop, Mrs. Lynette Black, Chatherine Bohaumn, 
Kathy Bond, Ebony Bowers, Becky Bridge, Brian & Gillien Black, Jessie Bowman, 
Belinda Bray, Savannah Buoy, James Buckley,  Sydney Casting, Kim Clark, Allen 
Chalk, Charity family, Ken Colton, Scott Collings, Tara Collins, Mary Cricher, James 
Dawson, Ambrose Paul Debbs,  Brian Derr, Lucy Donnan, Sandy Burton Eddy, 
Esther Ethelton, Carla Evans, Penny Falconberry, Lisa Felts, the family of Brenda 
French, Daniel Garcia, Jenson Garder, Betty Gleaton, Emily Green, Donna Griffin, 
Sylvia Spurlock Griggs, Curtis Gillette, Danny Haguely, Ola Kay Harsey, Livy 
Holland, Debbie Holton, Debbie Howl, Bill Hughes, Jean Hunley, Carrey Hunter, 
Wylene Jacobs, Ray Jadin, Matt James, the Johnson family, Brian Johnson, Koi 
Johnson, Marel Johns, Marci Johns, Nancy Jordan, Valerie Kaiser,  Amanda 
Kathsilla, Gay Kitchins, Marion Lewis, Mary Lewis, Carol Leaphart, Savannah 
Lipscomb, Haley Looter, Nancy Marcella, Cindy Miller, Mike May, Mayo 
Grandchildren, Susan McDaniel’s family, Susan McDaniel’s niece, Miriam McCoy, 
Steve & Linda Moore, Alese Mosely, Billy & Carol Murphy, the Nereni Family, 
Linda Nicoles, Donna Norris, Daylene Pitts, Gloria & Jimmy Price, Ashley Price, 
Mike Pope, Roy Perry, Buster Phillips, Ella Ray, DJ Reedy, Christie Riser, Michael 
Riser,  Debbie Robbins, Carmen Robinson, Larry Robinson, Bud Rose, Suzanne 
Rose, Andrew Ross, Jason Rush,  Kim Salley, Sonny Sembere, Matthew Sheidy, 
Mitchell Sheiler, Cason Smith, John Smith, Michael Smith, Cheryll Socks, Sandy 
Sproutly, Ricky Still, Whitney Stites, Thelma Strawther, Jill Steward,  Alana Talent, 
Diana Tanner, Michael Taylor, Susanne Taylor, the Trezise family, Alice Turner, 
Parker Wideman, Deb Williams, Jenner Connor Williams, Paul Williams, the 
Williams family, Donna Wright, Thomas Wright,  teachers, students, 
administrators, parents, pastors, our leaders, and those fighting COVID-19. 

 
 
 
 



Please Join Us on Sundays! 
Sunday School at 9:00 AM 

Worship Service at 10:00 AM 
 

Weekly Office Hours 
Monday, Wednesday, Friday 

From 10 AM to 4 PM 
803-892-5656 

Website: 
www.shilohumc.church 

 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS & OTHER NEWS 
 

 
FROM MISSION & OUTREACH 
Blessing Box - If you are interested in supporting this ministry, please feel free 

to put your donated items directly in the blessing box or in the bins on the shelves 
inside the doors to the Fellowship Hall.  We always need the following items: 
 
Bread 
Jelly or jam 
Shelf stable milk (Dollar Tree sells this) 
Cereal 
Canned carrots, peas 
Canned fruit or applesauce 
Prepared meals (Ravioli, Spaghetti-Os, beef stew) 
 
 
 

http://www.shilohumc.church/


 
 

 Centerville Elementary School - THANK YOU to all of the people who 

volunteered their time, their talents and contributed financially to support our 
annual luncheon for Centerville faculty and staff. This is a critical outreach ministry 
to show our support for the dedicated educators who give so much to develop our 
next generation.  Thank you also to all who donated undies and other clothes to 
the counseling department to ensure that the precious children in our community 
have access to clean clothes. 
 

 Gilbert Middle School - The new school year resumes on August 7th. We 

would like to continue to supply the counseling department at GMS with a supply 
of healthy snacks for hungry middle school children throughout the school year. If 
you are interested in supporting this outreach ministry, feel free to drop off any of 
the following individually packaged snacks in the Gilbert Middle School bin on the 
floor underneath the food bins inside the doors of the Fellowship Hall. If you don't 
have time to shop, you could also place a donation in the offering plate designated 
for Gilbert Middle School and we will happily shop for you. 
 
Granola bars 
Protein bars  
Trail mix 
Goldfish crackers 
Cheese crackers 
Peanut butter crackers 
 

Epworth Work Day Offering - Epworth Children's Home provides 

residential care, kinship care and foster care to children in SC. Epworth does not 
receive any portion of UMC apportionments so they rely heavily on charitable 
giving. They have two opportunities for churches to collect special offerings to 
support this worthy organization: Mother's Day and their Work Day Offering 
(September 8th). We will be placing flyers in bulletins in August. If you are 
interested in supporting this organization, please write "Epworth" in the memo 
field of your check and place in the offering plate on or before September 8th. 
 

Glasses For Guatemala - We will be collecting gently used prescription 

eyeglasses, readers, sunglasses and eyeglass cases between now and October 15th. 



If you have any eyeglasses or sunglasses that you no longer need, please drop them 
off in the wicker basket on top of the cabinet inside the double glass doors in the 
addition between the sacristy and the fellowship hall. 
 

Operation Christmas Child - I know it sounds early but now is a great time 

to start collecting items for Operation Christmas Child shoe boxes.  The back-to-
school sales are a great opportunity to stock up on school supplies at discounted 
prices. Also, stores like Wal Mart put flip flops on sale at the end of the Summer. 
Attached please find a list of needed items to fill shoe boxes. We will have the OCC 
bin back under the shelves inside the door in the fellowship hall right after the 
Centerville luncheon.   
 
Thank you to our Shiloh community for your continued generous support of our 
mission and outreach ministries. 

Ann Milligan 
 
CHILDREN AND YOUTH MINISTRIES 
 
Sunday School every Sunday at 9:00, for children and youth. 
Children’s Church 4 years old through Fifth Grade every Sunday. 
Nursery is available every Sunday for Sunday School and Church. 
Children and Youth Ministries  
 
We had 6 Shiloh kids, go to Asbury Hills camp this year. I have been enjoying 
hearing their stories and what they learned during their time there. We want to 
thank those who prayed for them during that time.  
 
 
I will be starting a program for the school year 2024-2025 where the whole 
church has the opportunity to connect together. I will be partnering the children 
and teens with people in the congregation to be prayer partners. A prayer 
partner will be someone who is checking in with this individual, seeing how their 
week went and what you can pray for. As well as something like sending them a 
birthday card. I want everyone who attends Shiloh to feel connected and loved. If 
this is something you would like to take part in please contact Catie.  



 
 
Raise Youth Group will meet Aug 4 and Aug 18, both days we will be having a 
pool party. There will be a light supper provided. If anyone would like to help 
with the meal or sponsor a meal, please reach out to Lisa Daugherty or Jerry 
Green. 
 
 
Energize Kids- Ages 4 years old through 5th grade. We will be meeting on Aug 
14 from 5:30-7. On Aug 28 we meet from 6-7:30. There will be a light supper 
provided. If anyone would like to help with a meal or sponsor a meal, please 
reach out to Catie Fryfogle or Lisa Daugherty.  
 
 
Miss Independent-  
Shiloh’s Children and Youth Ministries are excited to announce we will be 
hosting Miss Independent: A SASS Go Course for middle school age girls (11-14) 
on Saturday, August 3, 2024 from 10-12.  The course is being sponsored by 
Shiloh’s Women in Faith! For more information or questions please reach out to 

Catie Fryfogle or Sherri Owings. 

  
Volunteers needed for the Nursery during Sunday School and Children’s 
Church. Even if you could only do one Sunday every 3 months, we could use your 
help. We will continue youth and children Sunday School throughout the 
summer. For Youth Sunday School, Catie Fryfogle will teach the lesson. She will 
just need someone to volunteer to be in there with her.  
 
Choir- Will continue in September. 
 
  
Flower Chart We have open dates for the 2024 flower chart. Please sign up at 
the back of the sanctuary. Questions or need help signing up please email Sherri 
Owings at sowings@pbtcomm.net. 
 

Catie Fryfogle 

mailto:sowings@pbtcomm.net




 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



WHAT’S Going on at Shiloh? 
8/1 – Centerville Luncheon 12 – 1 pm 
8/3 – Miss Independent 10 am until 12 noon 
8/4 – Sunday School 9:00 am 
8/4 – Worship Service with Communion 10:00 am 
8/4 – Raise Youth Group 4:00 to 6:00 pm 
8/11 – Sunday School 9:00 am 
8/11 – Worship Service 10:00 am 
8/14 – Fellowship Wednesday 5:30 until 7:00 pm 
8/14 – Energize Kids 5:30 until 7:00 pm 
8/18 – Sunday School 9:00 am 
8/18 – Worship Service with Communion 10:00 am 
8/18 – Raise Youth Group 4:00 until 6:00 pm 
8/25 – Sunday School 9:00 am 
8/25 – Worship Service 10:00 am 
8/25 – Energize Kids 6:00 until 7:30 pm 
 
SEPTEMBER 
9/2 – Labor Day 
9/8 – Grandparents’ Day  


